Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809

TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900 E—-ﬁp\
KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police
July 25, 2022
TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
FROM: Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT: Private Investigator License Renewals 2022-2023

Mr. Administrator:

Lt. Wozny has reviewed the petitioners’ request for Private Investigator License
Renewals, and | agree with his recommendation. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,
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Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM
TO : CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH DATE: 7/25/22
VIA : PROPER CHANNELS

FROM LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

PRIVATE INVESTIGATOR LICENSE RENEWALS 2022-
SUBJECT 2023

Sir,
The following four private investigators are requesting to renew their license in Bristol:

Charles A. Galligan

Veronica Ramos- SRCPI Inc.

Isidro C. Cabral- ICC Investigations

Charles Camara- Wright Group Incorporated

After conducting a background check for each applicant there is no known cause for denial of
these licenses, provided that all Laws and Ordinances pertaining to such a license are followed.
Respectfully submitted,

Lt Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny



